TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Visit to the Bukhara branch of TIIAME

During the visit to Bukhara branch of TIIAME, the head of the scientific department B. Matyakubov had an
opportunity to meet with the director Sh.Zh. Imamov. The management of the branch was fully acquainted
with the plans of the business trip to Bukhara.

It is important to suggest that on the same day, at the suggestion of the head of the department "Water
management and melioration" of Bukhara branch of TIIAME, I. Khudayev met with B. Matyakubov. During
the visit, 6-month reports of doctoral students of specialty 006.01.02 - “Land reclamation and irrigated
agriculture” were listened.
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At the end of the lecture, prof. B. Matyakubov met with independent researchers, doctoral students and
masters. He also spoke about future research projects and their implementation. They also discussed the
existing problems in the systems of agriculture and water management, as well as the ways to solve them,
the formation of scientific and innovative ideas and projects.
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T.f.d., prof.. F. Joraev , Department of Research and Innovation

Deputy Director,Bukhara branch of TIIAME.




